
Via Cova, 3    
48013 Brisighella (RA) 
Italy 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I would like to strongly recommend Silvia Medri for a position as a teacher for Italki. 
 
My name is Catherine Arkell and up to July of last year (2019) I was the Director of Studies 
at inlingua Imola where Silvia still works to this day. I have over 15 years of teaching 
experience in the TEFL sector as well as many years managing and training teachers.  
 
Silvia has an excellent level of English, she has a very solid C1 level and has excellent 
pronunciation for a non native. Silvia started working for inlingua Imola in February 2017 
and was immediately a successful member of the team. She is a helpful and caring 
person, she is always punctual and thorough with every aspect of her job. During her time 
at inlingua she has gained vast experience teaching many ages. She is excellent at 
teaching children and teens and has widened her experience by teaching many adults in 
both individual and group settings. She has good experience with teaching Business 
English and is excellent at introducing interactive material into the classroom to stimulate 
her students. Moreover, she is an inventive teacher and is great at coming up with ideas to 
diversify her lessons as much as possible. She is sensitive to her students’ needs and is 
exceptional when it comes to creating lessons plans and courses to suit her students 
needs. 
 
In addition to teaching English, she has also translated and interpreted for inlingua Imola 
on several occasions and has further increased her workload by teaching Italian as a 
foreign language. As with her regular teaching, she has worked well to deadlines, and has 
always produced skillful work with positive feedback from our clients. 
 
I am absolutely confident that Silvia would be a great addition to Italki. Not only will she 
bring a wealth of experience to the position, she will also be a huge asset to your 
company. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at catarkell@hotmail.com or +393389350559 if you 
should need any more information, I would be happy to elaborate further on my time 
working with her. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Catherine Arkell 

13/04/20 

 


